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At the outset, let me express my appreciation to the LDC 5
Preparatory Committee, the Government of the State of Qatar and
the Office of the High Representative for LDCs, LLDCs and SIDs
(OHRLLS) for their continued support to the process.

My delegation is pleased that the Doha Program of Action is adopted
today. The adoption is timely and pertinent for a number of reasons.

First, the LDCs continue to face a multitude of tides that are
reversing some of the developmental gains achieved over the past
decades. The COVID-19 pandemic has dealt this group of countries
iImmense costs and drained the momentum we had in achieving the

Sustainable Development Goals.



Second, restricted



